Dog/Pet Guidelines

For the safety of the students and staff, please do not bring your
pet when dropping off or picking up your child. Regardless of how
friendly they are many young children are afraid of them, and
students may be affected by allergies. The presence of an animal
can create an uncomfortable situation for parents and staff. Thank

you for your cooperation. m




